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Two pickups stolen in Falls City
(KLZA)--The Falls City Police Department is investigating the theft of two

pickups.

The first pickup is a 1998, green Dodge Q35. The second is a 2002 gray, Chevrolet
K2500 pickup with a snow plow attached.

Anyone with information about the vehicles is asked to please contact the Falls
City Police Department at 402-245-4422.
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